MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE CITY OF
LIVNO

21.02.2025 13:30

A meeting of representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and representatives of the City of
Livno was held in the premises of the City Administration on February 21, 2025. The meeting was
attended by the Director, Mr. Zeljko Obradovié¢ and the Assistant Director, Mr. Sead Had?i¢, and the City
Mayor, Mr. Darko Condri¢ and his associates.

The topic of the meeting was the current state of the land administration sector and the implementation of
projects and activities implemented by the Federal Administration in cooperation with the City and
Municipal Court of Livno. Within the "Real Estate Registration Project", eleven cadastral municipalities



have been harmonized, and the cadastral and land registry offices have been equipped with the necessary
equipment.

The address register has been established, the utility cadastre has also been established, and the sales price
register is functioning in cooperation with the Tax administration. A digital archive has been established as
well, the necessary training has been held, and it is necessary to start entering data into the database.
During the meeting, it was also highlighted the need to finish the land consolidation started on the territory
of Livno.

The process of public exhibition of data is of particular importance for the City of Livno. So far, five
cadastral municipalities have been exposed, and the exhibition is ongoing in the cadastral municipalities
Livno II Livno III. It was agreed to continue the process within the new GIVE project for five cadastral
municipalities (Livno I, Zabljak, Drinova Meda, DrZanlije and Orguz).

Finally, it is necessary to emphasize the very good cooperation of the Federal Administration with the City
mayor and city structures, as well as with the Municipal Court in Livno.
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